
 
Dt.: May 07, 2020 

 

1. Listing Department  

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 

Dalal Street, Mumbai 400001 

(Fax : 022-2723719/22722037/ 

22722061/ 22722041/           

                 22722039/ 22658121)                                                                  

                 

2. Listing Department 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 

Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor 

Plot No. C/1, G Block,  

Bandra-Kurla Complex 

Bandra (East), Mumbai 400051 

 

  (Fax : 022-26598237/26598238) 

 

Ref: Company’s letters dated March 23, 2020, March 25, 2020 and April 28, 2020 

 

Subject: Update on resumption of operations of Plants of the Company    

 

Dear Sir/ Ma’am, 

 

This is in continuation of our previous letters dated March 23, 2020, March 25, 2020 and April 28, 2020 pursuant 

to the provisions of Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015.  

 

In this regard, we wish to inform you that the Company has partially resumed its operations at its plant situated at 

Patiala (Punjab) by adhering to the directions, guidelines and permissions issued by the appropriate Government 

Authorities with respect to COVID-19. The financial impact is not ascertainable at this stage. The Company is 

closely monitoring the situation and will take necessary steps. Further developments in this regard, would be shared 

from time to time. 

 

This is for your kind information & record. 

 

Regards, 

 

Yours truly, 

 

For Federal-Mogul Goetze (India) Limited  

 

 

 

Dr. Khalid Iqbal Khan  

Whole-time Director- Legal & Company Secretary 
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